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   Greenfield Presbyterian Church Photo Release
Greenfield Presbyterian Church values the ways that videos and other media help our faith community grow and flourish. Photos and videos help us tell our story, and provide visitors information and an idea of what to expect when they attend our worship services and events.  At Greenfield Presbyterian Church, we value the contributions of children and would like to share videos and photos in various publications such as, but not limited to, the website, Facebook, church newsletter, bulletin, and in-house digital displays or bulletin boards. Photos may be distributed in other local publications, such as newspapers or other publications which usually request the child(ren)’s names.

Please indicate below whether or not you give your permission to have your child(ren)’s photo and/or video published in church publications.

I understand that this permission is effective until/unless I rescind it by notifying the church in writing.

_______ I give my permission for photos of my family to be used in church publications with my child(ren)’s name.

_______ I give my permission for photos of my family to be used only in church publications without my child(ren)’s name.
_______ I give my permission for photos of my family to be used, but ONLY in the
following ways:

__________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________

_______ I DO NOT give my permission for photos of my family to be published.

________________________________________
Name (Printed)
________________________________________     _____________________
Signature								Date
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